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 Library Adds Sunday Hours 
 

           Washington-Centerville Public Library is reinstating Sunday hours at its 

Woodbourne Library location effective Sunday, June 6. “Reinstating Sunday hours was 

the last step in getting operating hours back to pre-COVID levels. We are excited to 

serve citizens seven days a week once again,” says Liz Fultz, Library Director.  

Woodbourne Library is open: 
Monday-Friday, 10 AM – 9 PM 
Saturday, 10 AM- 5 PM 
Sunday (beginning June 6), 1-5 PM 
 
Centerville Library is open:  
Monday-Thursday, 10 AM – 9 PM 
Friday, 10 AM – 6 PM 
Saturday, 10 AM – 5 PM 
 
Centerville Library, which is typically closed on Sundays during the summer, will 

resume Sunday hours this fall. Adding Sunday hours, reopening meeting rooms for 

public use, and restarting in-person programming are the latest steps in the Library’s 

phased approach to reinstating library services. Since June 2020, the Library has 

gradually added hours and services in an effort to deliver a level of service that is safe 

and sustainable. “Library staff and patrons have been diligent in adhering to safety 

protocols and public health conditions are significantly improving. As a result, we feel 

confident in taking these forward steps,” comments Ms. Fultz.     

For more information on Washington-Centerville Public Library, visit 

wclibrary.info.  
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